
The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday July 28th  

after the Parish Council Annual meeting which starts at 6pm. This will be 
a virtual meeting.  Any member of the public wishing to attend the 

meeting should obtain the joining details from the Clerk no later than 
12.00 noon on 28 July.  For security reasons no person will be admitted to 

the meeting without prior notification to the Clerk that they wish to 
attend. 

 

We are now working on the draft Neighbourhood Plan following a perusal 
by officers at Cornwall Council.  We are incorporating their comments into 
the document.  We will be discussing how to get the plan to every 
household and business in the Parish as the normal route of a public 
meeting is out of the question with the current ban on large gatherings. 

The Plan and the Appendices are all now available on the Parish Council 
website www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk   Go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via 
the tab on the left hand side of the home page and follow the Quick Links 
tabs to get to the submitted material.  You can email any questions about 
the neighbourhood plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com  or to the Parish 
Clerk, Julie Larter, who can be contacted via clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk  
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